
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 4, 2001 

ROAD CLOSURE    ADDENDUM 
ROE ROAD, KLEINBURG 

Recommendation 

The Director of Legal Services in consultation with the Director of Engineering recommend that 
the Clerk be directed to commence the necessary road closure procedures pursuant to the 
Municipal Act for a small portion of Roe Road at its intersection with Nashville Road. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to obtain direction to close a portion of Roe Road. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

On July 12, 1999, Council approved site plan application DA.98.081, Calvary Baptist Church, on 
the Northwest corner of Nashville Road and Huntington Road shown on Attachment #1.  The Site 
plan shows a closure of Roe Road where it intersects with Nashville Road, and construction of a 
cul-de-sac.  The applicant has requested the City commence road closure procedures pursuant 
to the Municipal Act. 

Conclusion 

Once road closure procedures are completed, Staff will provide a report regarding disposition. 

Attachments 

Map 
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Heather A. Wilson 
Director of Legal Services 
     



 

 

 


